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AIIMS Bathinda MD-MS-MDS Joining

(PG-Batch Session January 2024)

Dear Students,

On behalf of All India Institute of Medical Sciences (AIIMS), Bathinda, I

congratulate you and your family on your success and a heartfelt welcome to the AIIMS
Bathinda.

This is for your kind information that the academic session of Post-Graduate

students, who have opted seats at AIIMS Bathinda, will commence from 1st January

2024. Therefore, you are advised to plan your travel accordingly. We welcome you all to
All India Institute of Medical Sciences, Bathinda and wish you joyful journey of learning,
For your information important contact details of Hostel Warden, Mess In-Charge,

and Dean/Registrar office are appended below.

Girls Hostel Superintendent Dr. Jyoti Barwa 9899835907
Mess-In-Charge Dr. Nilesh Barwar 99588-52526
Dean office 0164-2867712
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With best regards
Prof. Dr. Akhilesh Pathak

Dean Academics

AIIMS Bathinda

Prof. Dr. Akhilesh Pathak
Dean Academics
AlIMS, Bathinda




